
STRENGTHEN WORKPLACE ORGANISATION, DEEPEN CLASS CONSCIOUSNESS  AND ADVANCE INTERNATIONALISM 

CORONA VIRUS OUTBREAK 24-HOUR HOTLINE NUMBER:
0800 029 999

We encourage you to continue visit our website and follow us on social media for any union 
updates, including information on the COVID 19.  

In light of the announcement by the President the national union has taken the following 
decision:

Ÿ To put together a team that will focus on the outbreak of the virus and plan on how to 
protect all our workers and staff of the union.

NEHAWU has put in place a remote work plan to reduce the contact risk in workspaces in all our 
offices nationally, that all staff members have been requested to work home as from the 18th 
till further notice. Further communication shall follow on the 20th March 2020. During this 
period, the union will assess and closely monitor the developments within all provinces and 
shall provide guidance on the next phase. Information will be provided to all staff members, 
leadership and union members on an ongoing basis.

The union will do its best to maintain accessibility to its members, however, we do appeal for 
understanding in the event that service levels are not maintained from time to time due to 
these stringent measures.

Ÿ To cancel all international travel. 
Ÿ To cancel all union meetings.
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LET'S STEM THE TIDE OF THE CORONAVIRUS

Add your union as a friend on
facebook  

follow your union on 
twitter

follow your union on 
instagram
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